
 

 
 

March 1, 2022 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Ms. Shonta Dunston 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
430 North Salisbury Street 
Dobbs Building 
Raleigh, NC 27603-5918 

Re: Request to Present Update on Stakeholder Process 
(Docket No. E-100, Sub 179) 

 
Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 

Contemporaneously with the filing of this letter, Southern Alliance for Clean 
Energy (SACE), the Sierra Club and Natural Resources Defense Council (NRDC) are 
filing a petition to intervene in the above-referenced docket. Pursuant to the North 
Carolina Utilities Commission’s February 22, 2022 Order Scheduling Additional Update 
Conference, if allowed to intervene, SACE, the Sierra Club and NRDC respectfully 
request an opportunity to present a brief update on the sufficiency of the Carbon Plan 
stakeholder process during the March 7, 2022 update conference. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 s/ Gudrun Thompson 
 
 
GT 
cc:  Parties of Record 
 


